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                      INVITATION FOR ALL 
 

 
 

Phyllis Newby, the Haitian Coordinator for  
Children of Hope Haiti will be visiting Toronto the first 
week of September. 

 

This is an invitation for anyone who knows Phyllis Newby 
or who would like to meet Phyllis to come to the 
Open House at Lakeshore Yacht Club on 
 
 

Date:    Thursday, September 8 th  
 
Time :  07:00 PM  
 
Dessert and Coffee will be served 
 
 
 

Looking forward to seeing you there. 
 
 
--  
Karen Goodyear  
 
 
Children of Hope Haiti - Canadian Coordinator 
Email: kgoodyear.cohh@gmail.com  
Phone: 905-820-5956 
Website: www.childrenofhopehaiti.com 
Follow us on Facebook - Children of Hope Haiti 

 
 

 


